Bugge, Dawn

From: Kelly

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 5:34 PM

To: Bugge, Dawn **Subject:** Case # 18-0014

Regarding Conditional Use Permit.

Dawn Bugge,

I am unable to attend the meeting April 10th. I am emailing you to voice that I have no issue with Dave Spalding building an extra accessory structure on his property.

I would also like to point out that it was confusing and the letter made it seem as though Mr. Spalding was adding a total of 728 square feet to his property. It should really break down the total square footage of pre existing structures so the neighbors can make an informed decision.

Respectfully, Kelly Oberlander 288 120th Lane NE Blaine, MN. 55434

Bugge, Dawn

From: Everest carlson

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 4:12 AM

To: Bugge, Dawn **Subject:** Case18-0014

We have no problem supporting Mr Spalding with his home improvement project. Only improves our neighborhood.

Thank you for asking

Lucy Carlson

12016 Washington st

Blaine mn